
Dear Channa Newell, 

 

As you may know, HB 2739 would protect farmers and communities from contamination 

by genetically engineered crops by holding patent holders responsible.  At the present 
time farmers can be sued by GMO companies even when they are not growing GMO 
crops, but simply having GMO seeds drift onto their farms.  Please vote for this 
important legislation.  Also please distribute this comment among other committee 
members. 

 

Thank you 

 

Richard Pasichnyk  
2132 W 14th Ct 
Eugene, OR 97402 
 


